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Dear Friends of Second Church,
What a wonderful, if soggy, Tent Weekend!
Kudos to our intrepid grill team, led by Jim Marmon, who, like the telegraph
operator on the Titanic, remained valiantly at their post, even as the waters claimed

them.

I, for one, had never heard of a rain so intense that it could extinguish the charcoal in
a grill. Well, now I have seen it.

Misadventures aside, I was delighted to see so many of you after the summer and
truly enjoyed three days of catching up and celebrating our community.

This week, our 8:30 Communion service in the Chapel will resume, as will
our 10:30 service in the Sanctuary.

If we haven’t had a chance to reconnect after summer quite yet, I hope you’ll find
your way back to church this Sunday and catch everyone up on your most recent

adventures.

See you in church!
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Find us this Fall...

Sunday at 8:30 §10:30 a.m. 2(C.org

If you can't make it in person, join us


https://www.2cc.org/
http://facebook.com/2ccgreenwich
http://instagram.com/2ccgreenwich
mailto:Alexander@2cc.org
mailto:lmarmon4@aol.com

via Livestream for our 10:30
a.m. Sunday service.

Sermons are always
available online:
2CCSermons

fs Time W Sing! |

JOIN OUR
CHANCEL CHOIR

Our Chancel Choir is tuning up in preparation for another

year of singing during our 10:30 services.

Please join us after church on Sunday, September 24 for
our first rehearsal. All new members are welcome to join
us! No audition. Looking forward to seeing everyone at
11:45 in the chapel on September 24!

Please email Alexander (alexandere2cc.org) : / 4 //
with any questions. / Y 4 ’ //:'-"/
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Email Alexander

CHILDREN'S CHAPEL AT 2CC

Nursery care for infants to age 4 starts at 10:15 a.m.
Deacons can help direct you to our nursery room.

Children ages kindergarten and up are encouraged to start worship with their parents
at 10:30 a.m. in the Sanctuary. Those who wish may depart for Children's Chapel and Choir
with Ms. Jenny at about 10:45 a.m.

We are fully in person and operational.
Registration not required but helpful for us to best know and love your child.
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Registration not required but helpful for us to best know and love your child.

Click here to register for Children's Chapel this

Sunday



http://bit.ly/SermonsMax
https://bit.ly/2CC-Livestream
mailto:Alexander@2cc.org

Mark your calendars...

2CC OUT TO LUNCH BUNCH
WEDNESDAY. OCTCBER 4

12:00 PM.
Villa Italia Restaurant & Bar

26 Mill River Street, Stamford (Next to the Hampton Inn)

Please RSVP to Leah Marmon by September 30: LMarmon4@aol.com or (203) 622-6913

Click here to RSVP for Lunch
Bunch



mailto:lmarmon4@aol.com

WILD LIFE VBS

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 25

(School is out but VBS is on)

8:00 A.M. -12:00 P.M.

DURING THIS VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL CHILDREN WILL LEARN
ABOUT THE BEAUTIFUL ARRAY OF GOD'S CHILDREN AND HOW TO
LOVE AND TAKE CARE OF OUR NEIGHBORS

COST I3 $25 PER CHILD }L ARE ¥-5TH GRADE
(SCHOLARSHIPS AVAILABLE) T;TZJME WITH AN ADULT

” CCORG

Second Congregdhonal Church |3°| E Pufnam Avenue in Greenwich

Register for VBS
Click here for VBS
Payment

Homecoming Weekend was a huge success!

Thank you to Chris & Susie
Starr of Starr Tent for



https://bit.ly/VBS-WildLife-Registration-2CC
https://bit.ly/WildLifeVBS-2CC

providing the tent for our
annual Homecoming
Weekend!
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2CC hosted the UCC Fairfield
County West meeting on Monday

Max served at the 9/11 Memorial
Service at Cos Cob Park on Monday
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